
BYPASS NOT A27 THROUGHPASS UPDATE TO MEMBERS 

NUMBER 40 – APRIL 2021 

Message from Jack Delbridge, Chair of the group. 

Welcome to e-update number forty.   

 

INTRODUCTION 

I’d like to reassure you that although it is difficult to campaign during the Covid 19 

pandemic, your committee continue to regularly meet virtually.  We’re awaiting 

announcements from Highways England about the next steps for the A27 through Worthing, 

Sompting and Lancing.  The latest information available is on the Highways England website 

at https://highwaysengland.co.uk/our-work/south-east/a27-worthing-and-lancing-

improvement/  

 

LOCAL ELECTIONS – THURSDAY 6 MAY 

We have written to all the Candidates standing for election to Adur District Council, 

Worthing Borough Council and West Sussex County Council whose wards or divisions are 

close to the A27 to ask them for their views about the road.   

We will publish responses on our website www.bypassnota27throughpass.org  

 

OUR EMAIL ADDRESS 

Please remember, our email address is bypassworthing@gmail.com 

Thank you for continuing to support us and we’ll continue to keep you up to date with what 
we’re doing.   

 

Jack 
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